Superintendent’s Report

April 25th, 2022
I. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
· Agenda from 3/29/22
· Next meeting scheduled for April 26th 
· Planning meetings for next year’s 30-60-90 Plans are scheduled for May 13th. 
II. Program Director’s Meeting Agenda
· Agenda from 4/21/22
· Next meeting scheduled for May 19th 
III. Out of District Travel
· No out of district travel this month
IV. SCES Principal

· Jared Scott has been selected as the new principal at SCES.  He is going to try to be at the board meeting to be formally introduced.  
V. Student Representative for the Board of Education
· With Dylan Tipton graduating this year I would like feedback on how best to proceed with this position.  My thoughts were to develop an application as well as a scoring rubric.  Applications would be accepted through the end of the year with a selection made over the summer.  The student rep. would then join the board in August.
VI. 21st Century Grants
· I am excited to announce that both SCES and SCMS were awarded at 21st Century Grant during this cycle.  SCES will receive $675,000 over the next five year and SCMS $490,000 over that same time.   TES did not receive a grant during this cycle.
IV. COVID Update

· Due to the fact that we have had no cases in the district over the past couple of weeks I am suggesting that this be the last COVID update included in the Supt. report.  I have also informed Nurse Cindy as well.  We will both resume if the trend reverses.
V. Spencer County Education Foundation 
· This group continues to be a huge asset to Spencer County Schools.  The foundation just awarded over $30,000 in grants to Spencer County teachers. 
VI. Grading Policies

· I have included all the board policies relative to grading as well as the SBDM policies from each school for you to review.
